
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

                                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

         
 

            

 

 
         

 
 

 

          

 
 

 

 
  
 

 

Issue No.13 

15th Dec 2022 

 

What’s on Next Week…. 
Monday 19th December –  
PTA Christmas Disco  
P1-P4 6-6:45pm.  
P5-7 7-8pm.  
Tuesday 20th December –  
Half Day (Non-uniform) 
Collect pupils between 11:30am and 
12pm.  
Wednesday 4th January –  
Spring Term Starts 
Sunrise Open – 8:10am 
Kids Club – 2-5pm.  
Thursday 5th January–  
Flute  

 
 

 

Stars of the Week  
 

All our pupils are getting the Star of the Week award this week 
for their wonderful performance on Monday.  

 
Well done everyone! 

The Magical Christmas Jigsaw 
We had a fantastic morning at Main Street Presbyterian, Garvagh on 
Monday. Thanks again to all the parents and grandparents who were 

able to come out and join us on a cold morning.  
The pupils were amazing and it was the perfect way to start Christmas.  
If you were unable to make it, we have shared the video on YouTube. If 

you need the link, get in touch and we will be happy to share it with 
you.  

Merry Christmas from Everyone at Gorran PS 
The staff would like to thank everyone for their 
gifts, cards and well wishes. We hope you and 

your family have a happy Christmas and a peaceful 
new year. We look forward to an exciting New 

Year at Gorran Primary School in 2023. 
 

Milk and Break Payments 
Milk (£12) and Break (£17.50) are now available to 

order for term 2. Please complete before 6/1/2023.  
Remember that some people have already paid for the 

full year, so don’t pay again.  

School Disco 
Monday 19th December 

Entry £2, £5 for family of three. 
P1 – 4 - 6-6:45pm 

P5-7 – 7-8pm 
Crisps, drinks, sweets and glow sticks are all available at 

the tuck shop. With most items costing around 50p 
each. Please take care when parking and walking up to 
school. As it will be dark, all pupils are to be collected 

from the front door.  
 

 Class Copper Challenge – Winners 
Congratulations to P1 and 2 who narrowly won the class 
copper challenge. They had a great morning relaxing on 
their bean bags watching ‘The Star’ on the big screen. 

The popcorn and sweets also went down a treat.  
Thank you for supporting this fundraiser that has raised 

over £450 for the PTA fund.  

Swimming – Term 2 
Primary 6 and 7 will be swimming on Tuesdays in term 2. The payment 
(including permission slip) is now on the app. The cost for the term is 

£20.  
Please complete payment and permission before 6/1/2023. 

 

Costumes 
Please return all Christmas play costumes 

to school tomorrow. Thank you.  

 

Dinner Mon 19th – 
Sausage, Chips and beans 
 


